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Rhoades, Wendy; 
Item B7, Case No. C14-2022-0042, on Planning Commission Meeting Agenda 6-14-2022 
Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:51:56 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Good Afternoon Victoria,

The Contact Team did vote via email in support of the proposed change of use for 8016 Burleson,
provided that the owner agrees to a Private Restrictive Covenant (no hazardous materials onsite) and
obtains feedback from nearby residents. 

Just FYI, we know when you made your presentation to the group two months ago, that you reported you
reached out to the residents that live adjacent to this property. We didn't know if anyone of them reached
out or if they had any questions or voiced concerns. We would like for you to continue to work with the
residents that are directly impacted by this change and have lived there for many years. 

I have submitted a speaker registration form and noted that we are in favor of this case. Please let us
know if the owner is in agreement with the Private Restrictive Covenant and will work with nearby
residents. We look forward to our continued work with you and the owner. Thank you. Ana

Ana Aguirre
Immediate Past Chair
SCNPCT

Ana Aguirre
I find the great thing in this world is not so much where we stand as in what
direction we are moving.  Oliver Wendell Holmes
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